
From: Karin Orlik

Sent: 21 September 2022 19:04 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application 2022/1962/P 61 Redington Road, NW3 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
I refer to my previous objections to this application dated 15th and 22nd August, to 
which I have not received any replies. 
 

 Having further considered 
the planning application, it appears that no consideration has been given to my 
possible deprivation of daylight, sunlight or overshadowing as several of my windows 
are after all only a couple of metres from the sidewall of No. 61. I would ask that no 
decision be made on this application until these matters have been properly 
assessed. 
I would welcome your surveyors to my property in order to make the assessment. 
 
Would you kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Many thanks, 
 
Kind regards, 
Karin Orlik 
 
 
 
 


